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Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 3:51 PM
To: 'richard@du4.us'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power rate increase, docket number 160186

Good afternoon Mr. & Mrs. Dufour, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ashley Quick 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6393 
 
 
 
 
From: Richard Dufour [mailto:richard@du4.us]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 3:19 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power rate increase, docket number 160186 
 
to: Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Please do not allow them this increase. 
$5. here $10. there it all adds up monthly. 
Trying to retire & can't afford the monthly cost of living to keep climbing. 
 
Richard & Kathy Dufour 
2390 Palm Harbor Dr. 
docket number 160186  
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